

Telephone: (01903) 713 642
office@lyminster.w-sussex.sch.uk
www.lyminster.w-sussex.sch.uk
@LyminsterSchool
@EventsLyminster

## Christmas Hot Meal December 16th 2020

Dear KS2 Parents,

The Chartwells hot Christmas Meal will be on Wednesday 16<sup>th</sup> December this year.

If your child is entitled to Free School Meals <u>but doesn't usually have hot meals</u>, please let the office know by phone or email by November 30<sup>th</sup>, if you would like one ordered for them on that day.

If you order paid meals and have already placed an order for this date, you do not need to do anything further.

The details for ordering are on the attached flyer, <u>please take note of the last date to order - Sunday 6<sup>th</sup> December.</u>

Unfortunately, orders cannot be placed after this date on the Chartwells site and school cannot override it either.

Regards

**School Office** 













